From: seasonalrateclass

To:
Subject: CM: Letter of Comment - -2020-0246
Date: Monday, March 15, 2021 3:41:44 PM

From: Webmaster <Webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Thursday, March 4, 2021 8:30 PM
To: registrar <registrar@oeb.ca>

Subject:Leter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2021-03-04

-- Case Number --
EB-2020-0246

-- Name --
John Davidson

-- Phone --

-- Company --
Spike Horn Hunt Club

-- Address --

-- Comments --

We are objecting to the proposed elimination of the seasonal rate class. We

have always been seasonal recreational since established in 1948 as it is just a hunting camp, there is no running
water, there is outhouse facilities only. The camp sits on a crown land lease. We only own the building and it is
used mostly during hunting season and has always been classed “seasonal rate”, We strongly object to the changes
to classification. Please consider our views.





